

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net



Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks

10th March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Planned Industrial Action 15th and 16th March 2023

Following on from my recent communications, I would like to remind you of the dates for the proposed upcoming strike days, **Wednesday 15**th and **Thursday 16**th **March 2023.**

It is highly likely that the operation of the school will be significantly affected on these dates due to the number of staff potentially involved, and I must advise you in advance that the school may be closed to some or all of our students on these dates.

We are in the process of assessing the impact the industrial action may have on staffing levels on both of these days and what provision we are able to make, either in school or remotely. As soon as I am able, I will provide you with a further update for the arrangements by the first planned day of industrial action on Wednesday 16th March 2023.

With thanks in advance for your understanding.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sharon Jenner

Shlenner

Headteacher



















